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School Newsletter – 19th February 2020 Term 1 Week 4  
 

 
What a busy start to the year!  A huge thank you to the teaching staff involved in organizing 
and coordinating our many start of year programs.  As busy as our school becomes, it is 
reassuring to know that the focus for teaching remains improving the educational and 
welfare needs of our students.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
An important reminder that the Meet the Teacher evening is tomorrow evening, Thursday 
20 February.  
 
 
Our Playground Update 
 
Not long now until the newly turfed area will be open and ready for use, weather 
permitting. We have been advised that it should be accessible to students in another 
week.  This space is a great asset for our school for lessons throughout the day and of 
course, at break time.  Our roof replacement continues. 
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Diary Dates 
 
 

FEBRUARY 
Thursday 20 
Meet the Teacher Night 
Monday 24 
School Swimming Carnival (Y3-6) 
 
MARCH 
Tuesday 3  
1C & 1P Vaucluse House Excursion 
Wednesday 4  
Zone Swimming Carnival 
2M & 2D Vaucluse House Excursion 
Thursday 5 
2T & 2B Vaucluse House Excursion 
Friday 6 
1H & 1K Vaucluse House Excursion 
Tuesday 10 
Photo Day 
Wednesday 11 
Y6 State Parliament Excursion 
Tuesday 17 
Photo Day 
Saturday 21 
P&C Comedy for a Cause Night 
Monday 23 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Tuesday 24 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Wednesday 25 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Thursday 26 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Tuesday 31 
PSSA Winter Trials 
 
APRIL 
Wednesday 1 
PSSA Winter Trials 
Thursday 2 
Y5 Rocks Excursion 
Kindy Grandparents‘ Day 
Friday 3 
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Thursday 9 
Last Day of Term 1 
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RBPS SWIMMING CARNIVAL 2020 
Years 3-6 

  
 
 
When: This Monday 24th February 

 
Where: Botany Aquatic Centre - 
cnr Myrtle and Jasmine Streets Botany 

 
Time: Students must be at school at 8:45am SHARP to ensure buses 
leave on time. We anticipate the carnival will begin at 9:45am. 

 
 
What to bring: 

• Swimming costumes (cap and goggles are optional) 
• House colour t-shirt with shorts or skort 
• Hat and sunscreen 
• Underwear to get changed into at the end of the day 
• Recess and lunch (no canteen orders will be taken) 
• A re-fillable water bottle 
• Shoes and socks to wear to and from the carnival 

 
 
House Colours: 
(Based on your child’s last name) 

 
A-C= Cook (Blue) 
D-K = Macquarie (Yellow) 
L-R = Phillip (Green) 
S-Z = Wentworth (Red) 

 
 
Our Sport House Captains: 
Congratulations to our elected House Captains. 
 
Cook Bronte & Zayah 
Macquarie Mark & Sarah 
Phillip Lee & Suraya 
Wentworth Robyn & Maxim 

 
 
 

Please Note: The shade structure at Botany Aquatic Centre was destroyed during the previous weekend’s 
storms.  We have made alternative arrangements for students. 

 
 
 

New Turfed area RBPS SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
Order of Events 

 
1. Open Boys 100m Freestyle 
2. Open Girls 100m Freestyle 
3. 8 years Boys 50m Freestyle 
4. 8 years Girls 50m Freestyle 
5. 9 years Boys 50m Freestyle 
6. 9 years Girls 50m Freestyle 
7. 10 years Boys 50m Freestyle 
8. 10 years Girls 50m Freestyle 
9. 11 years Boys 50m Freestyle 
10.  11 years Girls 50m Freestyle 
11.  12 years Boys 50m Freestyle 
12.    12 years Girls 50m Freestyle 
13.    Junior Boys Breaststroke 
14.    Junior Girls Breaststroke 
15.    11 years Boys Breaststroke 
16.    11 years Girls Breaststroke 
17.    Senior Boys Breaststroke 
18.    Senior Girls Breaststroke 
19.    Junior Boys Backstroke 
20.    Junior Girls Backstroke 
21.    11 years Boys Backstroke 
22.    11 years Girls Backstroke 
23.    Senior Boys Backstroke 
24.    Senior Girls Backstroke 
25.    Junior Boys Butterfly 
26.    Junior Girls Butterfly 
27.    11 years Boys Butterfly 
28.    11 years Girls Butterfly 
29.    Senior Boys Butterfly 
30.    Senior Girls Butterfly 

 
 

*Recess and Lunch will be slotted in 
whenever it is appropriate* 
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P&C News 

Tickets for our adults only P&C fundraiser on Saturday 21 March are now on sale at 
www.comedyforacause.net/RBPS.       
 
Seats are limited so purchase your tickets soon to avoid missing out. 
 
We are calling on all our parents and carers to contribute items for our raffle, mystery envelopes and online and 

live auctions.   
 
 
The more prizes we collect the more money we will raise for our school.  
(Please note that we cannot accept 2nd hand goods.) 
 
As a guide, could you please donate the following: 
 
Year K – bottles of alcohol 
 
Year 1 – movie and book vouchers 
 
Year 2 – toys and boardgames suitable for ages 6 – 8 
 
Year 3 – restaurant, café and food vouchers 
 
Year 4 – beauty products and beauty vouchers 
 
Year 5 – sports, activity and experience vouchers 
 
Year 6 – boardgames suitable for ages 9 - 12 
 
Please drop items at the school office ASAP but no later than 12 March. 
 
Our online auction is now live and you can start bidding by visiting 
www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020.   
 
Please check back regularly as we will be loading more amazing prizes. 
 
If you have a current RSA certificate, please let us know as we’d love 
your help behind the bar. 
 
For any questions, please email rosebaypc@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Click on the link below and LIKE us to stay up to date with our fundraising efforts and for event updates:  
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.comedyforacause.net/RBPS
http://www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020
mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter
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Canteen News 
 
After five wonderful years, Love Food will be leaving our school 
to pursue their catering business full time.  We wish Angelika and 
Amanda the best of luck with their business ventures and thank 
them for the dedication to the health of Rose Bay students over 
the last five years.  Their last day of operation will be at the end 
of this term.   
 
Approval is being sought to advertise for tenders to licence the 
operation of the school canteen as required by the Department 
of Education Schools Finance Directorate.  Thank you in 
advance for your patience whilst we undertake this process.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
ENROL NOW – Before School Programs  
Years 3-6 French Lessons  
 

Did you know that the French program for Years 3-6 is run before school and not in class 
time? 
 
At Rose Bay PS we offer French lessons before school for interested students in years 3 to 6. 
Please visit https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/  to enrol your child for 2020. 
 
Our teacher Daniella Barda has fused her experience as a French native-speaker, jazz 
vocalist and language teacher to create and deliver a vibrant and dynamic French 
language program in primary schools across Sydney’s Eastern Suburbs. 

 
Our primary school program integrates songs, games and exercises that help the students develop their communication and 
understanding in French and includes a play performed by the students at the end of the year. Enquiries can be made on 0422 441 150. 
 
 
Chess for 2020   
 
Chess classes for Term 1 began last week under the expertise of International Chess Master Vladimir Feldman. 
 
Wednesday lunchtime (advanced)  
Thursday lunchtime (intermediate)  
Friday before school 8.15 – 9.15am (beginners)  
 
The cost is $160.00 (GST inclusive) per term.  
If your son/daughter is interested in playing chess, please complete the google form by 
clicking on the link below. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-
jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform  
 
If you have any questions please contact Mr. Feldman – vlad@chessmasters.com.au 

 
 
                                          

https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes9pW-jMydtFRqlh8thXOWsmzarXDrBmD2LIBfDWcnJBhlzQ/viewform
mailto:vlad@chessmasters.com.au


 
 

  

The Children in 

Kindergarten have met 

Gaby Get Along. 

The social and emotional wellbeing 

program called, ‘You Can Do It!’ is being 

taught at Rose Bay Public School.  It is a 

Personal Development and Health 

program that focuses on the social and 

emotional wellbeing of students. 

 

 

They have had fun making 

new friends and catching up 

with old friends. 

They love working and 

playing with their friends. 

Co-operation 

    Caring 

Working 

together 

Playing            

together 

Gaby Get Along visits 

Kindergarten 

Friendships 

Sharing 

Fun 

Getting along 



 

The Junior Band and 

Senior Band have 

already started on a 

high note! 

The Junior 

Band 

rehearses 

on Monday 

mornings in 

the School 

Hall at 

8.00am. 

Drums 

Clarinets 

saxophones 

Trombones 

Trumpets 

Flutes 

Keyboard 

The Senior Band 

rehearses on Tuesday 

mornings in the School 

Hall at 7.45am. 

Guitars 





     	
  

Class Representative 
1C Jack Eden 

1H Edward Lila Lou 

1K Koby Ava 

1P Cody Lilah 

2B Diego Frankie 

2D Ben Erykah 

2M Joshua Bowie 

2T Maxwell Stevie 

3A Beau Maddie 

3H Idan Sureya 

3S Tom Alina 

4C Joshua Sophia  

4K Jadon Evie 

4S Ben Emma 

4X Nate Jacqueline 

5R Alexander Chrisanthy 

5T Harry Summer 

5/6C Harry Miranda 

6E Allie Joanna 

6G Enzo Ruby 

Congratulations to all the SRC members of 2020. SRC leaders will receive 

their badges during the Wednesday morning assembly on the 26th February. 
	
  
	
  

SRC members at Rose Bay Public School represent all students in 
the school and will work with Miss Hatzi, Mrs Barry and Mr Abbott 

to organize ways for students to contribute to their school 
community. SRC meetings are held every Monday at recess. 

Student Representative Council News  
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